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We the parents of our children Vote No on SB 1583 We are fighting back against the 

inclusion of material that promotes dangerous and unproven sex trait modification 

procedures on children, and sexually explicit content. This includes material that is 

anti-science and goes against our most fundamental understanding of biology and 

human nature.  

This bill could block a school board, which operates on behalf of their local 

community, from having a say in this content.  

We want our parents and  local community to have control over what our children's 

school curriculum is and is being taught. So we oppose this Bill. 


